
From: Pineda, Christine
To: Adnan.Khayyat@illinois.gov; Kelly.Horn@illinois.gov; "LeCrone, Darin"; "Joe.Kath@illinois.gov"
Cc: Logaras, Harral; Barker, Allan; Banovac, Kristina; Quintero, Jessie
Subject: Request for Review of Draft Environmental Assessment: Proposed License Renewal for the Morris Operation

Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installation
Date: Tuesday, August 9, 2022 1:49:00 PM
Attachments: Draft for State Review - EA for GEH Morris ISFSI License Renewal.pdf

Dear Mr. Horn, Mr. Khayyat, Mr. Kath, and Mr. LeCrone,
 

The NRC staff has prepared the attached draft environmental assessment (EA) and finding
of no significant impact for the GE Hitachi Morris Operation ISFSI proposed license
renewal.  We are providing your offices with the opportunity to review and comment the
draft EA before we issue it publicly.  Please provide any comments you have by September
9, 2022. 
 
The attached draft EA is password protected – I will send the password in a separate
communication.

 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this matter.  Note that I’m available
this week but will be on vacation August 15-26. 

 
Thank you,
Christine
 
Christine Pineda
Environmental Project Manager
Environmental Review Materials Branch
Division of Rulemaking, Environmental, and Financial Support
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-6789
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